
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 
                                                                  please ask at the school office. 
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                5th November 2021 

Maths Workshop 
 
Next week we will be holding a Mathematics 
Workshop for parents of children in 
Reception. Mrs. White, our Mathematics 
Lead Teacher, will lead the workshop (please 
note the children will not be taking part in 
the workshop). 
 
Tue      9  November      9:00–9:30am   
Wed   10   November      9:00-9:30am 
 
 Letters have been sent home – Places are 
limited due to social distancing. If you would 
like to attend, please fill in the reply slip and 
indicate your preferred date and return to 
school.  
 

School Photographer 
 

The photographer will be in school on 
Thursday 18th November to take individual 
and family photographs. 

 

Y1 Poppies and Poetry Workshop 
 

On Tuesday 9th November, to support their 
topic, the children in Y1 will be taking part in 
a workshop which investigates the people of 
the ‘Great War’ and their stories. The 
children will use poetry and literature to 
discover what life was like during the war.  
 

 

Bonfire Night 
 

Enjoy the fireworks but please remember to 
stay safe and keep pets inside! 
 

 

Y2 Great Fire of London 
 

Y2 will be immersed in a ‘Great Fire of 
London’ workshop delivered by a ‘bringing 
history to life’ theatre company. The 
workshop will be delivered via Zoom on 
Wednesday 10th November. This will be so 
much fun and will enhance the children’s 
learning of their topic. 

Children in Need 
 
On Friday 12th November, the children can 
pay £1 and wear something spotty, make a 
spotty biscuit and attempt to beat the 
Guinness World Record – fastest time to 
build a ‘Mr Potato Head’. Prize for the 
winner! All proceeds will go to Children in 
Need. 

 
  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Tue  9  Nov     Y1 Poppies and Poetry 
Tue   9 Nov     Maths Workshop (Reception) 
Wed 10 Nov    Maths Workshop (Reception) 
Wed 10 Nov    Y2 Great Fire of London 
Fri    12 Nov    Daffodils (RM) Biscuit Day  
Fri    12 Nov    Children in Need 
Thu  18 Nov     Individual/Family Photos 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        90% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    91%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    90% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     93% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     85% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    98% 
 
Well Sunflowers for great 
attendance this week! 
 
 Overall Attendance 
 

91% 
  

Contact Details 
 

In the interest of your child’s safety and wellbeing, we 
need: 
 

 A named adult that can be contacted at all times 
 At least 3 up to date telephone numbers 
 A call if your child is absent from school 

 
If there is no contact a home visit will be carried out. 

ParentApp 
 

ParentApp provides up to date information regarding 
school life. All parents should have received an invitation 
to join the app. If anyone needs help please contact the 
school office. 

Learning Mentor 
 

Our Learning Mentor, Miss Clarke is 
available to talk privately about any 
concerns. Please call the school office on: 
0151 228 4069   
 

Poppies 
 

Poppies are still on sale – suggested price 50p 
(all other items are now sold out) Thank you for 
your kind donations. 

SEND  
 

Webinar sessions are available for 
parents to support their child with ADHD, 
ASD and behaviour. Please call school for 
further details. 

Face Masks 
 

Due to the rise in COVID cases, unless 
exempt, face masks are to be worn on the 
school grounds. Thank you. 
 


